
Headteacher’s Awards 

Reception: Harry 

Year 1: Jimmy 

Year 2: Lacey-Mae 

Year 3: Oona  

Year 4: Jaxon  

Year 5: Joshua 

Year 6: Ava 

Numbot awards 

Year 1: Harley 

Year 2: Harry C 

TTRS awards 

Year 2: Mila  

Year 3: Nyla  

Year 4: All of Y4 
 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Friday 21st June – Nursery (moving to 

Reception in September) stay for lunch  

Friday 28th June Nursery stay for lunch 

with parents 

Wednesday 26th June -Y6 Carlton trip 

Thursday 4th July – Rocksteady Concert 

Monday 8th July – Y6 transition week 

Monday 15th July – Sports day -KS1 -am  

KS2 -pm  

Wednesday 17th July – Y6 Leavers assembly 

- pm 

Friday 19th July – Break up for 

summer/Summer fair 

 

 

Attendance 

Reception: 98% 

Year 1: 92% 

Year 2: 97% 

Year 3: 95% 

Year 4: 91% 

Year 5: 94% 

Year 6: 94% 

Whole School: 94% 
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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Y6 busy week 

On Monday we had Headstart in to run a workshop to 

support transition to secondary school Our Y6 enjoyed 

it immensely and found it helpful. They tell us they 

feel better equipped for the big transition now! 

 

On Tuesday we had some visitors in to speak to the 

children about the dangers of substance misuse. The 

visitors reported that they found our Y6 class to be 

very sensible and mature. As they left they told Miss 

Langley that this is the nicest school in the area that 

they go into, that our children are always very polite, 

sensible and the school has a really nice feel to it.  

One of them actually said you don’t get schools like 

this one! How nice is that! 

 

In addition the Y6 had a visitor form the school 

nursing service to deliver a puberty talk.  

 

Art project  

On Tuesday Mrs Walker and some Y5 children visited 

the Village hall and helped with their ongoing mosaic 

project. There are lots of dates for you to join in too 

if you would like to contribute!  

See the village hall facebook page or posters for more 

information. The rest of the Y5 class will get chance 

to contribute later in the term.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


